
Invitation for Bids to Host WCTR-18, in 2029 
 

21, Nov 2024 
 

Prof. Ali S Huzayyin, 
Chair of the Site Selection Sub-Committee (SSSC) of WCTRS 

 
The World Conference on Transport Research Society, WCTRS, invites the  academic 
institutions, who submitted Expression of Interest (EOI) to bid to host WCTR in 2029 and 
received confirmation mail of satisfying its requirements from the Chair of SSSC, to 
submit Preliminary Bids to host this conference. 
 
The Process of Bidding and Site Selection of the Conference Host Site are detailed in the 
“WCTR 2029 Bid Preparation File” (link) which includes: 
- Rationale and Introduction. 
- Mandatory Notes to Bidders. 
- Site Selection Criteria. 
- Timeframe of the Steps in the Process of Site Selection for WCTR-18, 2029. 
- Note on the Preparation of the Bid Submission File. 
- Note on Confidentiality. 
- Method of Correspondence. 
 
Preliminary Bids should be submitted in pdf files by e-mail to the Chair of SSSC of 
WCTRS, Professor Ali Huzayyin [mailto:ali_huzayyin@yahoo.com], with cc to SSSC 
members: Professor Sergio Jara-Diaz [jaradiaz@uchile.cl] and Professor Antonio Musso 
[antonio.musso@fondazione.uniroma1.it] no later than 1st February  2025. 
 
Ali Huzayyin 
Chair of the Site Selection Sub-Committee of WCTRS 
21, Nov 2024 
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